
We are pleased to share the ‘Mesothelioma UK – Supporting our Armed Forces’
service plans to launch a memorial at the National Memorial Arboretum in 2021. 

You can support the creation of this new memorial to honour a loved one. The
memorial concept depicts building blocks of life, engraved with information
about mesothelioma, asbestos and our Armed Forces. 

We want the families and friends of those affected to be able to visit the
memorial to pay their respects and remember our heroes. 

How you can get involved

The ‘Mesothelioma UK – Supporting our Armed Forces’ memorial will be made
up of over 60 blocks.  

You can support the creation of this new memorial to honour a loved one by
donating any amount or for £1000 you can 'sponsor a block'.  All donations will
be a acknowledged on the Mesothelioma UK website and there is no limit on the
number of blocks you can sponsor. 

All contributions will help us towards our goal of bringing the memorial to life!

To donate online visit:
www.mesothelioma.uk.com/armed-forces-memorial-donation/

For further information contact Anne Moylan at amoylan@nhs.net or call the
information line on 0800 169 2409. 
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